
CURRENT MESSAGE SERIES 
 

“THE ME I WANT TO BE” 
 

God wants you to become a new creation.  But new doesn’t mean 
completely different:  instead it’s like an old motorcycle that gets 
restored to its intended magnificence.  The good news is that as 
God redeems you and restores you, you become more you.  You 
become more like the person God intended when he first 
envisioned you.  God is not interested in mass-producing you, but 
rather handcrafting you to be his best version of you. 

 
 
 

February 11, 2018 

We are so honored that you are with us 
today!  To help us better identify and 
meet your needs, please fill out both sides 
of this card and place it in the offering. 

February 11, 2018 

Please print legibly 
 

Last Name:__________________________ 

First Name(s):________________________ 

____________________________________ 

E-Mail:_________________________ 

Check box if this is a NEW e-mail. 
 

Address:_____________________________ 

____________________________________ 

City:___________________State:________ 

Zip:___________________________ 

Phone:_________________________ 

Check box if this is a NEW address/phone. 

THIS IS MY: check one 
  1st visit                     2nd visit 

 

  Attender                   Member 
 

TODAY I ATTENDED: 
West (Downtown) Campus 

 

 

Sunday         9:00           10:30 
 

East (Family Center) Campus 
 

Sunday         9:00           10:30 
 

I’D LIKE TO LEARN MORE ABOUT: 
 check all that apply 
Joining Trinity 
Children’s or youth ministry 

Community Small Groups 

Baptism 

Trinity Academy or Childcare 

CONNECTION CARD 

WELCOME 
to Trinity Lutheran Church 

Reaching the World for Jesus One life at  
a Time, as One Ministry, Two Locations 

(715) 386—9313 
trinity@trinityhudson.org 
www.TrinityHudson.org 

THRIVENT DOLLARS 
March 31 deadline 
Eligible Thrivent Financial members who have available Choice Dollars have 
until March 31, 2018 to direct them.  Don’t miss this opportunity to recommend 
that Thrivent Financial provide outreach funding to Trinity Lutheran Church or 
Trinity Academy.  To learn more about this, go to Thrivent.com/thriventchoice or 
call 808-847-4836 and say “Thrivent Choice” after the prompt.  Thank you. 
 
 
GUEST SPEAKER & CONCERT 
April 8 
Please join us on April 8, at 2:00 pm at the West Campus to hear the incredible 
testimony of holocaust survivor Anita Dittman.  Anita was a young Jewish girl in 
Germany during the Third Reich.  She became a believer in Christ at the age of 8.  
She will share her story of how her faith in Christ sustained her during that very 
difficult time in history.  The St. Croix Valley Flute Collective and Trinity’s Bell 
Choir will also be performing. 
 
 
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE VOTERS 
February 25 
The Board of Directors has announced a special meeting of the voting members 
of Trinity for the purpose of issuing a divine call to Rev. Jim Bender.  The 
meeting will be held at 12:00 pm on Sunday, February 25 in the sanctuary of 
the West Campus. 
 
 
CAMPUS NAME CHANGES 
During our reconciliation process last year, it was identified that we would 
adjust the naming of our two campuses to reflect a more unified vision.  After a 
congregational process, two new names were chosen.  Our downtown campus 
(1205 6th Street) will be renamed our west campus, and our family center 
campus (614 Badlands Rd) will be renamed our east campus.  Please note that 
our church name hasn’t changed.  We are still Trinity Lutheran Church, but the 
designation of the two campuses will now be west and east.  Thank you to all 
who participated. 



PRAYER REQUESTS: 
We would like to pray for you.  Please list 
any prayer requests and indicate if it is for 
the prayer team or confidential. 

For Confidential Prayer Chain 

For Public Prayers 

For Pastors Only 

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________ 
 
PLEASE LET US KNOW: 
Communication is so important!  Please let 
us know your impressions of TRINITY and 
also any other comments you may have: 
____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________ 

 

MY RESPONSE TODAY IS: 
For the first time, I acknowledged Jesus 
as my savior! 
 

I want to know more about serving. 
 

I’d like a pastor to call me.  

THIS WEEK AT TRINITY 

Monday - February 12th 
 9:00 am Quilter’s Retreat/WC 
 5:30 pm Bell Choir/WC 
 7:00 pm Trinity Choir/WC 
 

Tuesday - February 13th 
 9:00 am Quilter’s Retreat/WC 
 9:30 am Staff Meeting/EC 
 4:00 pm Youth Praise Team/WC 
 6:30 pm Women of the Word/EC 
 6:30 pm Worship Team Rehearsal/EC 
 

Wednesday - February 14th 
         Ash Wednesday 
         Valentine’s Day 
 5:30 pm Soup Supper/WC 
 6:00 pm 1st Communion Meeting/WC 
 6:00 pm Steeple People/EC 
 7:00 pm Ash Wednesday Service/WC 

Thursday - February 15th 
 9:15 am Women of the Word/EC 
 5:00 pm Community Meal/Bethel 
 6:00 pm Finance Committee Meeting/WC 
 7:00 pm Board of Director’s Meeting/WC 
 
Friday - February 16th 
 8:30 am Bible Study/WC 
 
Saturday - February 17th 
 7:00 am Men’s Bible Study/EC 
 900 am Flute Practice/EC 
 
Sunday - February 18th 
 9:00 am Worship Service & Xtreme Kids/WC 
 9:00 am Worship Service & Xtreme Kids/EC 
 10:30 am Worship Service & Xtreme Kids/EC 
 10:30 am Worship Service/WC 
 10:30 am Bible Study/WC 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
February 15 
It is Trinity’s turn to serve the Community Supper at Bethel downtown on 
Thursday, February 15th.  The following are times and positions needed: 
Food Prep: 1:30 pm - 3:30 pm  2 people 
Servers:      4:45 pm - 6:00 pm  6 people 
Clean up:   5:30 pm - 6:30 pm  5 people 
Also, we need 5 people to deliver 1-2 dozen bars or cookies, to Bethel in 
disposable containers by 3:00 pm.  Your willingness to serve will be very much 
appreciated.  If you are available to help with any of these, please contact Sally 
Gaeu at 715-386-8054 or sallygaeu@gmail.com by February 11. 
 
THANK YOU 
Thank you to everyone who brought in donations for Breaking Free, and soup 
cans for the Food Shelf.  We were able to bless a lot of women, and donate a 
lot of soup for those in need.  Your generosity is much appreciated.  Thank you. 

MISSION TRIP MEETING 
February 11 
It is time to get the ball rolling.  We will have a youth mission trip meeting on 
Sunday, February 11 at 12:00 pm at the West Campus.  We will meet in the 
gathering area.  Even if you have already signed up for the trip, or would like 
more information about possibly becoming a team participant, please attend this 
meeting.  We have room for more students, and we need four more adults.  
Please consider joining us.  Please contact Kim Gallison at 651-249-8829, or 
kim@sbwireless.net for any questions. 

 
SENIOR SINGLES 
February 22 
One of the outward signs of being a Christian is our love for people.  We try to 
make that love come alive by serving others through mission trips.  The Senior 
Singles will meet on Thursday, February 22 from 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm in the West 
Campus Chapel to learn how short term mission trips honor our Lord and serve 
His people.  Coffee and treats will be available.  For more information contact 
Maf Berg at 715-386-6680. 
 
TRINITY GALA ~ TICKETS GO ON SALE THIS WEDNESDAY 
Tickets for the 17th Annual Trinity Academy Gala held on April 14, will go on 
sale February 14.  If you purchase your tickets February 14, the discounted price 
will be $40 for a single ticket, $75 for a couple, or $350 for a table.  Prices go up 
on February 15 to $55 each or $425 for a table of 10.  Stop by the school office 
to place your order.  Watch future bulletins for more information! 

 
YOUTH PRAISE TEAM UPDATE 
Tuesdays, 4:00 pm 
The Youth Praise Team, which is led by Laura Pelz, is in need of more members!  
If you sing or play an instrument, we would love to have you on the team!  Any 
and all levels are welcome - no need to be an expert.  Please connect with Laura 
Pelz at  laurathemusician@gmail.com, or call the church office at 715-386-9313 
to get connected.  Practices will be on Tuesdays in the west campus (downtown) 
youth room at 4:00 pm.  We will no longer meet on Wednesdays. 

TREASURER’S UPDATE 
My family recently made the decision to recycle our envelopes.  Our weekly 
giving envelopes that is.  We now do all our Trinity giving online through Realm.  
All I can say is – I can’t believe it took us this long to make the change.  Realm 
has made our giving easy, secure and automatic, and we no longer must 
remember to write out a check every Sunday morning.  Most importantly, it 
ensures our giving and support of Trinity’s ministries happens even during the 
Sundays we are not able to attend.  If you have been considering learning more 
about Realm and automated giving, I would encourage you to inquire if it is a 
good solution for you.  If you would prefer to give a gift of stock or other 
resources, please contact Ken Gerhan at 715-386-9313.  Blessings, Pete 
 

To give online - go to Trinityhudson.org and click “Online Giving” 

Deadlines for Bulletin and Trinity Newsletter 
Weekly Bulletin: Tuesdays at 10:00 a.m. 

Trinity April Newsletter: Tuesday, March 6 at 10:00 a.m. 
Request for Publication forms are available on our website and at the church office. 

Grace Place February Donation:  Paper towels & disinfecting wipes 


